
WSMS Panther Parents, 
 
 
I hope you and your family have had a great summer! Big changes are underway at 
WSMS, but what isn’t changing is our commitment to partner with you in the 
education and development of your child. We’re looking forward to having a great 
school year and helping our students learn, grow, and develop inside….while the 
building is developing outside.  
 
I wanted to pass along a bit of information as it relates to registration next week. 1​st​, 
registration is taking place on Monday, August 14 and Tuesday, August 15 from 
12pm-4pm and 5pm-7pm. With renovations ongoing, there is some specific 
information that I’d like to share to ensure the process goes as smooth as possible.  
 
First, due to where we are at in the renovation process, the building does not have 
air conditioning and parking is very limited. As such, I would STRONGLY encourage 
those of you who can attend on Monday to due so. This will help alleviate campus 
congestion on Tuesday when registration is taking place at the high school. Second, 
parking is currently NOT an ideal situation. You will likely have to park in the 
neighborhood, and then walk to the gym doors, which we will have propped open.  
 
While the situation is certainly not ideal, keeping registration at the Middle School 
will allow incoming 6​th​ grade families to take a first try opening lockers, and new 
students to familiarize themselves with our building. We look forward to seeing you 
during registration.  
 
Take Care,  
 
Ben Wopat 
Principal 


